
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  
 

April 14, 2019 
 

 

 

     

 Prelude   
 

 Welcome   
   

 *Songs of Praise  
   Hosanna (Praise is Rising)  
  The Wonderful Cross 
  In Christ Alone 
  Amazing Grace 
   

 Prayer 
 

 Children's Message 
 

 Children Dismissed Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's 

Church, which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs 
 

 Scripture   Matthew 21:1-17 
 

 Message   "The Power of Actions" 
 

 Announcements 
 

 Offering   Above All 
  

 *Parting Blessing  
    

 Postlude    
 
 

* Please stand if you are able  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

Pastor Gary will share a message from the sermon series on Matthew.  
   

Nursery - Stephanne Moorehead, Candice DeWent, Elizabeth Ball 

 Children's Church - Kelly DeWent & Deb Fowler 
 

11:15am - Sunday School 

   5:30pm - Village Youth Group  (6th - 12th grade) 

 
 

 

 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
 

Monday, April 15 

 7:00pm - Executive Team  
 

Thursday, April 18 

 7:00pm - Maundy Thursday Communion Service 
 

 

Sunday, April 21 Easter Celebration!  
 10:00am -  Pastor Gary  

 11:15am  - Easter Party  

   No Children's Church, Sunday School, or Evening Village Youth Group 
 

 Nursery - Katie & Brooke Lewis, Voni & Alaynna Steensma 

  

 

 
 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  

616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  

Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
 

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  

 

mailto:sbrc@southblendon.org
http://www.southblendon.org/


 

**************************************************************************** 
 

Last Week's Offering    
  

General Fund  (Every Sunday)    

Sunday Offering   $5,737.00 

On -Line Giving   $1,252.29  

Total                  $6,989.29 

Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
 

Benevolent  Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Sunday) 

Sunday Offering     $750.00  

On-Line Giving                 $236.88  

Total                    $986.88  

Weekly Amount Needed   $966.20 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Joyce VandeGuchte! Joyce will be 95 years young on 
April 17th. We will celebrate today with cake after the worship service!  

Sub Sandwich Sale! Orders, along with payment, are due today! You can 
pick your orders up (at church) on Saturday, April 27 between 11am & 1pm. 
Any questions, please contact Pat Zuyddyk (669-0191). 

Youth Fundraiser Lunch...The Village Youth will be holding a fundraiser 
lunch on Sunday, April 28 at 12:15pm (following the Sunday School hour). 

Spring Fling Craft & Vendor Event!  We will be holding a craft & vendor 
event on Saturday, May 3 from 9am - 3pm. Mother's Day is coming so come 
out and find some cool stuff! Lots of great crafters and vendors will be 
present. Proceeds (from the space that the vendors rent) will go to benefit 
the renovation project.  

Spring Plant Splitting? Do you have plants that you are splitting and would 
like to do something with them?  Pots will be available at church for you to 
take home, split your plants, bring back to church, and we will sell the plants 
at the Craft & Vendor Event for the renovation project!  Please drop your 
plants off a church between April 28 - May 3! Thank you!  ?'s see or contact 
Cindy Jarvis (480-695-1145).  

Attention Ladies...Would you like to develop a friendship with another 
woman at South Blendon? Would you like to have a Christian sister to pray 
with, talk with, connect with, have fun with, do life with? Then you'll want to 
be a part of our Women's Ministries program – Sisters in Faith – for all 
SBRC women from ages 18-100. Look in your mailbox for all the information! 

Youth Summer Trip Sponsorship...For the upcoming summer trip we are 
looking for youth sponsors. A sponsor would commit to providing a $100 
scholarship to help the youth pay for the trip and more importantly, to pray 
for the youth before, during, and after the trip. We are also asking the 
sponsors to make a small care package for their youth to have on the ride. 
The care package could include snacks, candy, drinks, a note of 
encouragement, a magazine, or whatever else you can think of.  A signup 
sheet is available on the youth bulletin board (by the mailboxes). Any 
questions, please see Pastor Andrew.  

 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  

www.southblendon.org 
 

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are 

available at the welcome center in the lobby.  
 

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available by the welcome 
center in the lobby, to be used by kids who remain in the worship center 
during the service.  Please enjoy the activities during the service and return 
them to the pole at the end of the service.  

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the 
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove 
(the right side of the worship center), then to the left, down the stairs, thru 
the double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.  

 
Educational Ministries 

 

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Tuesday, 9:00 - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Oct - April)  
 

 

 

 

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade) 
 

Sunday, April 14 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting  
Sunday, April 21 - No Meeting (Easter)  
Sunday, April 28 - 12:30pm - Fundraiser Dinner (no evening meeting)  
Sunday, May 5 - 5:30pm - Last Regular Meeting for Season  
Fri, May 10, 8pm - Sat, May 11, 8am - Overnighter  
 
 
 
 

http://www.southblendon.org/

